On May 3rd, the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding the Board item for the Amendment to Inter-local Agreement - Manatee Elementary School Parking Lot:

Question:  The time extension is costing money?

Response:  Yes it will cost more to do the work now.  We estimate that the District's contribution will increase from $25,720 to approximately $50,000 depending on the bids we receive.  Unfortunately the delay could not be avoided due to the volume of work in the District especially as it relates to class size reduction and hurricane repairs.

The Financial Impact on the Board Item should be revised to read:   $50,000 from capital contingency with $50,000 reimbursement from Palm Beach County and the remaining $50,000 from minor projects (capital cost). 
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